
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21A/0162 AI

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 22/06/2021

Development:

Location :

Construction of 2 warehouses with ancillary office and staff facilities and associated development; Unit 1 will 

have a maximum height of 16.35 metres with a gross floor area of 8,156sq.m including a warehouse area 

(7,397sq.m), ancillary office areas (362sq.m) and staff facilities (397sq.m); Unit 2 will have a maximum height of 

15.35 metres with a gross floor area of 5,990sq.m including a warehouse area (5,031sq.m), ancillary office areas 

(536sq.m) and staff facilities (423sq.m); vehicular access/egress routes to the subject site via the existing 

roundabout and access road; alteration to the existing access arrangements to the subject lands to facilitate safe 

traffic flow to/from the proposed facilities; pedestrian access; 109 car parking spaces; bicycle parking; HGV 

Parking; HGV yards; level access goods doors; dock levellers; access gates; signage; hard and soft landscaping; 

lighting; boundary treatments; ESB substation; sprinkler tanks; pump houses; and all associated site development 

works above and below ground on lands bounded to the south by the N7 Naas Road, to the north and west by 

the National Distribution Centre and to the east by Brownsbarn Drive and the Royal Garter Stables, a Protected 

Structure (RPS Ref. 261).

Brownsbarn, Citywest Campus, Dublin 24.



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Maria O'Dwyer

15/02/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

Irish Water requests that any grant of permission will be conditioned as follows:

            

1. The applicant shall sign a connection agreement with Irish Water prior to the commencement 

of the development and adhere to the standards and conditions set out in that agreement.

2. All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices.

3. Any proposals by the applicant to divert or build over existing water or wastewater services 

shall be submitted to Irish Water for written approval prior to works commencing.

4. Separation distances between the existing Irish Water assets and proposed structures, other 

services, trees, etc. have to be in accordance with the Irish Water Codes of Practice and Standard 

Details.

Reason: To ensure adequate provision of water and wastewater facilities.




